U.S. House of Representatives Passes CR to Fund
the Government

NATCA Family,

This evening, the U.S. House of Representatives passed a Continuing Resolution (CR)
to fund the government through March 14, 2025, and avoid a shutdown. We expect
that the U.S. Senate will take the bill up for vote soon. We will keep you apprised of
any developments.

NATCA’s National Executive Board, National Legislative Committee, activists, and
national office staff have been actively advocating for a solution to the ongoing
standoff. We hope that this short-term CR will pass the Senate and be signed into law
to give everyone involved the time needed to negotiate a fiscal year 2025
appropriations deal.

In Solidarity,

The National Executive Board
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